
(843) 338-1974  

Serving - Bluffton, Hilton Head Island, Okatie,
Hardeeville, Ridgeland & surrounding areas 

 

We are a family-owned and operated Pest Control Company providing high quality services to
the residents and businesses of Beaufort County, South Carolina.  We pride ourselves with our
attention to detail.  We approach each task like we are treating and protecting our own homes.  

We hope to gain your trust and business


